
May 16, 2024 

From: Barry A. Bibb, Chair, Fluvanna County Planning Commission 

To: Todd Fortune, Fluvanna County Director of Planning 

Re: Called Special Meeting of the Planning Commission 

I hereby request that you formally notify the members of the Planning Commission and the County 
Attorney that I am calling a Special Meeting of the Planning Commission pursuant to Section 
IX(B) of the Planning Commission Bylaws and Rules of Practice and Procedures.  

Issues to be discussed: Joint Work Session with the Board of Supervisors regarding Utility Scale 
Solar Generation Facilities.  

Meeting Day/Date: Wednesday, June 5, 2024 

Time: 7:00pm 

Location: Morris Room in the County Administration Building at 132 Main Street, Palmyra, 
Virginia 

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. 

Cc (by email): 
Dan Whitten, County Attorney 




